From: G8 CHIRNSIDE I

Sent: 06 November 2015 10:04
To: wlldp
Subject: H-LV3,Murieston South(8),Tarbet Drive

Dear Sirs

We formally object to any possibility that this land could be developed in the future
and therefore this land should be de-zoned for future development.

Yours

George & Marjory Chirnside






